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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that Paraguay should propose the negotiation
of international agreements for protection of the rights of indigenous peoples with
the other States of the Chaco region — the Plurinational State of Bolivia,
Argentina and Brazil — and particularly with the Plurinational State of Bolivia with
a view to the latter’s development of additional policies aimed at the freeing of
individuals, the recovery of land and the rebuilding of peoples.
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